
Public Notice 

The Cordry-Sweetwater Conservancy District (8377 Cordry Dr., Nineveh, IN 46164) is submitting 

a Notice of Intent to the Indiana Department of Environmental Management to comply with the 

requirements of Section 3.7 (a) (3) of the Construction Stormwater General Permit and 

construction activities associated with the Cordry Lake Dam Spillway Reconstruction project. The 

project site is located near the Cordry Lake Boat Ramp on Center Lake Road in Nineveh, Brown 

County, Indiana. Runoff from the project site will be discharged to Saddle Creek. Questions or 

comments regarding this project should be directed to Jeffrey Fox, P.E., 317-266-8000, 

jfox@cbbel-in.com, Christopher B. Burke Engineering, LLC, 115 West Washington Street, Suite 

1368 South, Indianapolis, IN 46204. 
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